
JOHNSON COUNTY SKYWARN NET 11 JULY 2022 
The net was called at 5:51 AM (L) after issue of a severed thunderstorm warning that included 
all of Johnson County. At about 6:39 (L) one mobile station encountered dime to quarter-sized 
hail on highway 22 near Riverside IA as well as some small (1-2"diameter) branches on 
roadway. This report was relayed to NWS/DVN by landline. No other reports were received by 
the net and it stood down at 6:51 AM following expiration of the warning. 
 
PARTICIPANTS 
KI0JP (IC) 
AC0XY (IC) 
WB9VZK (North Liberty) 
N0SFH (Swisher) 
W0JWC (IC) 
K0RKC (Coralville) 
K0LUM (IC) 
KE0CSP (Mobile, Riverside IA area) 
 
-- KI0JP, net control, reporting 
 


